
Ref :

Date : 13-2-23

NOTICE

A few students had written their registration number in the odd semester
examinations answer book. This violates the University rule and was referred to
the malpractice prevention committee for further action. The committee in turn
has recommended canceling that paper as per the rule and the VC has approved
the same. Students were marked zero for those courses.

Such students are hereby directed to meet the Examination section Help Desk on
the 14th and 15th during regular working hours.
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